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Phone:  (707) 543-3800  •  Fax:  (708) 543-3801 
www.srcity.org 

 
August 18, 2015 
 

STONY POINT ROAD WIDENING AND RECONSTRUCTION  
PHASE 2 – SEBASTOPOL ROAD TO HEARN AVENUE 

CONTRACT NO.:  C00727 
Dear Residents: 
 
The City of Santa Rosa has contracted with Bay Cities Paving & Grading, Inc. of Concord, 
California for construction of the above-referenced project.  Construction is scheduled to begin 
on August 24, 2015 and continue through November 2016, pending any weather delays.  Work 
will typically occur Monday through Friday between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  
However, night work may be necessary to reduce impact during peak commute hours.  
Additionally, specific construction operations may necessitate detours or partial closures.  
Should detours or partial closures be necessary, additional notification and signing will be 
provided.   
 
When complete the project will have reconstructed Stony Point Road from Sebastopol Road to 
south of Hearn Avenue by adding travel lanes in both directions in addition to safety elements 
such as a new traffic signal at Lazzini Avenue and two pedestrian crossing flashers, one at 
Roseland Creek and the other at Mesa Way.  The project also will have added landscaped 
medians with left turn pockets along with planter strips between the roadway and the sidewalks.  
Additionally, sidewalks and bicycle lanes will have been added where they do not currently exist. 
The utilities will have been improved by adding, replacing, and upgrading selected water, sewer 
and storm drain facilities. 
 
We recognize this construction project will impact traffic and parking in your neighborhood at 
different times throughout the course of construction.  Regardless, the contractor will be advised 
that daily and weekly activities such as mail delivery and garbage service must continue during 
construction.  If you have special needs regarding access, or if you have any questions, 
comments, or other concerns – now or during construction – please contact the project hotline, 
the Construction Manager or me at the following numbers: 
 

PROJECT HOTLINE:  (707) 535-0799 
Ernest Ezeoha, Harris and Associates, Inc., Construction Manager - (707) 217-0884 
Clay Thistle, City of Santa Rosa Project Manager -  (707) 543-3855 

 
For project updates and additional information visit: 

www.stonypointroad.com 
 
If you are aware of other occupants or property owners who may not receive this notice, please 
share this notice with them or contact me with their address and I will notify them directly. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience associated with this work and appreciate your patience! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
CLAY THISTLE 
Associate Civil Engineer 

http://www.stonypointroad.com/

